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TERM  3   WEEK  9 Wednesday 9

th
 September 2015 

 

PBL Focus of the Week: Safe and responsible 
behaviour on the school play equipment 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you to the many parents and family who 
were able to make our Celebration of Learning 
Day. We are very proud of the success our 
students are making in achieving their learning 
goals in writing. Next term students will be 
choosing new goals in their learning to work 
towards. 
Staff Development Day Term 4 
We are planning a variation to the Staff 
Development Day next term, subject to approval.  
Staff will be participating in Staff Development on 
Friday 6th November and Saturday 7th November. 
This means we will be requesting that you keep 
your children home on Friday the 6th November. In 
lieu of this day students will then finish school a 
day later on Thursday 17th December, instead of 
Wednesday 16th December. More information will 
be given next term. 
The K-2 Fun Day is this Friday with age races plus 
lots of novelty activities. All the students are really 
looking forward to the day and all parents are 
most welcome to attend. 
Many of our Year 6 are currently enjoying 
themselves in Canberra and Stage 2 will be 
making their way to Jenolan Caves next week. I 
would like to thank the staff who have organised 
the excursions and those who have or will 
accompany students on these wonderful 
opportunities. 

 

Yours In Education 
Karen Rayner 
Relieving Principal 
 

Quote of the week: ‘If you want your 
children to improve, let them overhear 
the nice things you say about them to 
others’ 
 
NAPLAN 
NAPLAN results have returned to School. These 
need to be collected by a parent. Please see the 
ladies in the office. 
 
 

 
Assembly  
Monday 14th September 2015 will be a whole 
school assembly commencing at 2.15pm. 
1S will be performing a class item at this 
assembly.  
All parents, carers and friends are warmly invited 
to attend. 
 
WEEK 8 AWARD WINNERS  
Congratulations to all our students receiving 
awards this week. MSPS are proud of your efforts! 
White Awards – 25 Pebbles 
Tai-ron S, Chanel S, Neville S, Marcus W, Chloe 
R, Mhikhail D, Ava W, Steven B, Emily D, Avril 
DV, Deacon Mc, Claudia R, Janaya B,  Darcy J, 
Ramano D, Tobey E 
Bronze Awards - 50 Pebbles 
Kiana H, Baily S, Deacon Mc, Claudia R, 
Jonathan F 
Silver Awards - 75 Pebbles 
Claudia S, Claudia R, Deacon Mc, Jonathan F 
Gold Awards – 100 Pebbles 
Koby C,  
White Awards - 5 Merits 
Rohahn C, Bella Rose J, Brody T 
 
 

 

 

ENROL NOW 

FOR KINDERGARTEN 2016 
Have you enrolled your child for  

Kindergarten next year?  
Or do you have a friend with a child  

starting Kindergarten next year?  
Please contact the school office as soon  

as possible on 65431896 to register. 

  

 

 

 

 
Clothing Donations 
If you have any old school uniforms or shoes at 
home that no longer fit your child would you 
please consider donating them to the school. 

 

 

 

“Muswellbrook South Public School Official” 
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Times Table Challenge 
As part of Muswellbrook South's Celebration of 
Learning, students participated in our annual 
Times Table Challenge last Thursday. Stage 2 
and 3 students had been participating in 
competitions in their class to earn a place in the 
finals. We had 11 Stage Two and 6 Stage Three 
finalists. All students competed very well with 
wonderful sportsmanship. Both finals were won in 
a nail-biting finish.  
In the end our Stage Two Champion was Mitchell 
G and our Stage Three Champion was Ethan N. 
Well done boys and all our 2015 competitors. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Woolworths Earn & Learn 
Thank you to all families that 
have dropped in the woolworths 
stickers. There is still time to 
bring in more, if you do have any 
remaining at home please drop 
them into the school office or the 
bins located at Woolworths. 

 

Muswellbrook Amateur RSL Youth 
Swim Club is starting up for 
summer. First Club night will be 
Monday 12th October at 6pm in 
the indoor pool. Please come down 
and have some  fun.  

Enquiries to Craig or Kerrie on 65425718. 
 
 

 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN AND STAGE 1 FUN DAY 

The Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 Fun Day will be held this 

Friday 11th September on the School Oval from 9.45 a.m. to 1.30 

p.m. The children are to arrive at school by the normal time of 

9.25 a.m. to allow teachers time to mark the roll. The children will 

be involved in a march past, running and novelty races as well as 

participating in a variety of fun activities. The children have taken 

home a note to inform parents of the Sport House each child has 

been placed into and we encourage the children to come 

dressed in the appropriate colours for their team on the day. 

Parents are invited to attend to watch the races and games and 

join their child for lunch. After the Fun Day activities, the children 

will return to class until home time. All students are expected to 

remain at school for the whole day.   

The children are to wear suitable clothes such as shorts or 

track pants and T-shirts with short sleeves as well as 

joggers to run in (no bare feet allowed). Students have been 

asked to wear a safety pin for pinning on ribbons. Children 

should also bring some sunscreen and a drink bottle 

containing water. Please label all items of clothing, 

sunscreen and drink bottles with your child’s name. 

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL STUDENTS MUST WEAR A HAT  

(SCHOOL HAT OR COLOURED HAT) IN ORDER TO 

PARTICIPATE ON THE DAY. 

If you would like to have lunch with your child/ren on the Fun 

Day, the school canteen will be selling hot food, slices, tea and 

coffee and a range of sandwiches on the day. 

C. Avery (Fun Day coordinator) 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2015 

Every Wednesday Read 2 Learn / Playgroup supported by Family Insight 
10am to 12pm in “The Shed” at MSPS. 0-6 years. No cost. 

11th September K-2 Fun Day 

16th & 17th September Stage 2 Jenolan Caves Excursion 

18th September Last Day Term 3 

6th October Term 4, Students return to School 

13th, 20th, 27th October 
and 3rd & 10th November 

Kindergarten Transition Program 

 


